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Date:  May 12,  2020                                                                                                                                  
  
To:  Worshipful Masters, Lodge Secretaries.   
 
From: Greg Vasquez  
 Grand Master 
 2019-2020 
 
Subject:  Arizona Governor’s Stay-at-Home Order.   
 
Brethren, 
 
The Coronavirus issue is very much real in that it is affecting our daily lives and the way 
we conduct Masonic lodge business.  The governor of Arizona has extended his “Stay-
at-Home” Order until May 15 at which time he will cancel or re-extend it to a future date.  
I know there are a lot of rumors of the state re-opening up for business across the board 
soon.  While that may happen that is not the rule today.   
 
Consequently, Arizona lodges will continue to be closed to meetings and continue 
conducting business via teleconference as we have been doing.   
 
I will re-evaluate the situation once we have the Governor of Arizona’s decision cancelling 
or extending his “Stay-at-Home” order.   
 
Please stay at home, practice social distancing and stay safe and healthy. 
 
Fraternally. 
 
 
 
Greg Vasquez 
Grand Master 
2019-2020 


